
CONSTRUCTION BEGINS

We are excited to begin construction of the expanded parking lot and extra office space on May 24,

2021.  The north side parking lot will be closed. You will need to enter the credit union from Lewis St. or

Spotswood through the alley.  The exit remains the same.  Lobby and drive up will be open during

construction.  Thank you for your patience during this project.


